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Museum News:  The Museum will be opening in May on a very limited basis. 

We welcome you to join us from 10 am to 2 pm on any Saturday in May. 

Please understand that some exhibits will be closed or only partially open. 

We thank you for your patience as we transition out of the year-long

shutdown.  Masks will be mandatory and social distancing will be maintained.

THE COG RAILWAY AT PIKE'S PEAK

SATURDAY, MAY 8th, 2021

10:00 am PDT

Presenter:  Jamie Foster

The official name today is the Broadmoor Manitou and Pike's Peak Cog

Railway.  It is reopening this May after a 3 year, 100-million dollar project to

totally rebuild the railway.  As luck would have it, Jamie got to ride this railroad

in late 2017, just before it shut down for renovation.  He'll share photos from

that 2017 trip as well as a little history and detail about this railroad that will

soon celebrate its 130th anniversary since the first passengers were hauled

on June 30, 1891.  You'll never guess what that first group of passengers
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was...

For this session, video and audio are highly recommended in order to see the

photos and graphics as well as hear the commentary.

Join the talk by using this link: 

https://slorrm.com/parlor-car-chats.html

or go to our website:  www.slorrm.com.

For audio only:  Dial-in number (U.S.) (727) 731-9003

BECOME A MEMBER AND SUPPORT THE MUSEUM

Annual memberships are just $36 a year for individuals and $60 for families

(prorated for new memberships).  You can become a lifetime member for

$1000 or, if you are 62 or older, only $600.  Support the history of railroading

on the Central Coast.  Contact Diane at media@slorrm.com or call

805-548-1894 for information.  Note the Museum is temporarily closed.

MEMBERS:  Do you like railroad history?  Are you a modeler?  Do you like to

work on equipment or talk to people?  We can use many different talents. 

Contact Diane at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894.  Note the

Museum is temporarily closed.
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